
Dear Residents, 

As we transition into the upcoming season, we are reaching out to gather your valuable input 

regarding landscaping preferences and needs within our community. 

Your feedback is essential in helping us create a beautiful and welcoming environment for all. 

Please take a moment to consider the following: 

• What types of plants or flowers would you like to see? 

• Are there specific areas you feel need enhancement? 

• Do you have any seasonal landscaping ideas or suggestions? 

We encourage all residents to reply to this request by [insert deadline]. Your responses will be 

collected and reviewed to ensure we are meeting the collective desires of our community. 

Thank you for your input and continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


